NEWSLETTER

SCOIL NANO NAGLE

2: 01 4571306



Website: www.scoilnanonagle.ie Email: nanonagleinfo2@eircon

Contact Number for attendance only ≅: 087 1755308

8th January 2020



Early Start Enrolment

Applications for places in the academic year 2020-21 will take place in the school hall.

Monday 3rd February – Fri. 7th February

From 9:10-10:00a.m.

To be eligible for **Early Start** a child <u>must</u> <u>**be**</u> 3yrs on the 1st September 2020 and less than 4 years 7 months.

Forms for enrolling in Early Start are available at the office. You are welcome to collect the forms from Thursday 9th January. However completed forms <u>will not</u> be accepted or processed until the week beginning Monday 3rd February until Friday 7th February. This will allow time to gather required documents.

We are often oversubscribed for Early Start. We do our best to be fair to everyone. According to Department of Education and Skills guidelines priority must be given to the children who are most at risk of not reaching their potential in the education system.

No application will be accepted without the following.

- 1. Evidence of PPS no. it can be found on your child's medical card.
- 2. Evidence of age: Birth certificate or passport.
- 3. Recent utility bill as proof of address.



Applications for places in the academic year 2020-21 will take place in the school hall.

Monday 3rd February – Fri 7th February From 9:10-10:00a.m.

To be eligible for **Junior Infants** a child **must be** 4yrs on the 1st September 2020.

Forms for enrolling in Junior Infants are available at the office. You are welcome to collect the forms from Thursday 9th January. However completed forms <u>will not</u> be accepted or processed until the week beginning Monday 3rd February until Friday 7th February. This will allow time to gather required documents.

No application will be accepted without the following.

- 1. Evidence of PPS no. it can be found on your child's medical card.
- 2. Evidence of age: Birth certificate or passport.
- 3. Recent utility bill as proof of address.

Happy New Year

Welcome back to school to all our pupils. We wish parents, pupils and staff a happy and enjoyable 2020.

Ath- bhliain shona dhaoibh go léir! [ah vlean huna yeev guh lair!]

Adult Classes 2020

Step and Chat Walking group with Operation Transformation

South Dublin Partnership in association with Operation Transformation is organising a walking group between Bawnogue, Deansrath and Clonburris communities.

When? Starting Tuesday 14th January for 6 weeks.

<u>Time?</u> 9.20 a.m. -10.00 a.m.

<u>Where?</u> Meet at Bawnogue Church (no weigh in!!) Contact Ms Mac Mahon or Ms Ní Dhúill for more information.

Computer Skills Class

When? Wednesday February 22nd to Wednesday March 18th.

Where? Computer Room in Scoil Talbot Time? 9.15-11.15 am.

Cost? Free. No charge.

At least 8 people are required for this course to go ahead.

Key skills in Reading, Writing and Spelling

If you or anyone you know wishes to learn or improve reading, writing and spelling skills please contact Ms Mac Mahon- 0894126918. This course will run once a week for 10 weeks for two hours with a coffee break in the middle! At least 4 people are needed for this course to start. As soon as I have 4 names the day and time will be arranged. This is a free course. Please spread the word.

Sewing Group

Every Monday in the Parents' room in the pre-fabs from 9.00-11.00 a.m.

Knitting Group

20

Every Thursday in the Parents' room in the pre-fabs from 9.00-11.00 a.m.

I am interested in walking, computer skills, reading, writing, spelling.

(Please circle your choice and return to Ms Mac Mahon or to your child's class teacher)

| teacher) | |
|-----------------|--|
| Name: | |
| | |
| Name of Child: | |
| | |
| Teacher's Name: | |
| | |
| ~ . | |
| □· | |

Back to School Reminders



<u>Uniforms</u>: Please ensure all jackets/jumpers/cardigans are labelled with your child's name

to avoid mix-ups during the year!

<u>Punctuality</u>: 'Start as you mean to go on'bringing your child to school on time is very important-ensuring your child is lined up with the class outside means they are ready to start on time with their classmates.

Attendance: Please inform the school, if you know in advance, if your child won't be in. Just a reminder that any calls/messages concerning attendance should be directed to the mobile number at the top of the newsletter 2:087 1755308 and not the school number. If there is no answer please leave a message. We thank you for your cooperation.

<u>Early Collections</u>: Please try to organise appointments after school hours if possible. It is important that your child remains at school until the official school day ends as he/she is missing out on valuable curriculum time and this impinges on his/her learning and overall success. We ask for your cooperation in this matter.

Updated Contact Details

Please inform Peggy (secretary) of any change of telephone number/address. It is vital we have correct contact numbers.